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Jaden Perez, a JHS sophomore, used his Spanish language skills to volunteer in Guatemala this 
summer.  Jaden supported Dr. Mike Mallahan and a group of eight University of Washington 
audiology students who went to rural Guatemala to perform hearing screenings, hearing aid 
fittings, and training for to local audio technicians.  Nice work, Jaden! 

 


